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Mr. William Donner

BPCD Corporation

150 SE 2nd Avenue, Suite 500
Miami, Florida 33131

Re: Broadview Park Water Company

Dear Mr. Donner:

VIA CERTIFIED MAIL

This letter is in reference to our telephone conversation of November 14, 2000, during which we
discussed the delinquency of Broadview Park Water Company (Broadview Park or utility) in paying its water

bill to the City of Ft. Lauderdale (City).

As you know, Broadview Park's continued payment delinquency is a serious matter which places the
utility's customers in jeopardy of service interruption. Pursuant to Section 367.111, Florida Statutes, the utility
is required to provide continuous service to the area described in its certificate of authorization. If the utility
fails to provide such service, the Public Service Commission (Commission) may initiate proceedings to rescind

Broadview Park's certificate of authorization.

You have indicated that you will put forth your best efforts to resolve this problem. By this letter, we
are requesting that you submit, within two weeks of your receipt of this letter, a plan delineating the actions the
utility will take to pay the delinquent bill to the City. If the utility has agreed upon a payment plan with the

City, we are requesting that you attach a copy of such plan with your letter.

Enclosed is a copy of the Class B minimum filing requirements form used for filing a rate case. If the
utility believes that a rate case or limited proceeding is necessary, it will need to comply with the rules
governing the filing for rate relief. Staff is available to address any questions you may have regarding the

applicable rules for filing for such rate relief.

Please mail your response to this letter directly to me, at the address indicated on this letterhead. If you
have any questions of a legal nature, you may contact me at (850) 413-6224, and for questions of a technical

nature, you may contact Patricia Merchant at (850) 413-6918 .
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